
NLT  Boys  &  Girls  Club
expanding  after  school
programs
This winter, the Boys & Girls Club of North Lake Tahoe will be
partnering with the Dave & Cheryl Duffield Foundation to serve
youth in Incline Village with out-of-school time programs.

The  foundation  has  granted  a  substantial  amount  to  help
spearhead the effort to open the Boys & Girls Club of North
Lake Tahoe Duffield Youth Program.

Starting in January, the BGCNLT Duffield Youth Program, with
additional  support  from  the  Incline  Village  General
Improvement  District  and  Incline  Elementary  School,  will
provide  after-school  programming  for  K-5  within  Incline
Elementary School. Participants will have access to enrichment
programs  Monday  through  Friday  from  the  moment  school  is
released until 6:30pm. Membership for these drop-in programs
will be available for an annual $50 fee.

IVGID’s current after school program will be folded into the
Boys & Girls Club curriculum.
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